
     
 

 

EXHIBITION PLACE, BOWEN HILLS 

 

WHAT: PROJECT UPDATE 21 - COMMUNITY CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION  

 

WHEN: ISSUED December 2024 

 

WHERE: BRISBANE SHOWGROUNDS PRECINCT 

 

To our valued community,  

Please note that Exhibition Place job site will be closed from Wednesday 18th December through to 

Monday 6th December 2025. During this time, security will regularly monitor the site.  

For more information 

If you have any further questions about the development or the broader precinct, please do not 

hesitate to contact Shannon Volp, Stakeholder and Community Engagement Manager, Lendlease 

Development or visit www.kingstreetbrisbane.com/exhibition-quarter-bowen-hills/  

For any site specific or operational questions, please contact to Tim Ferguson, Construction 

Manager, Hutchinson Builders.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Shannon Volp                   Tim Ferguson   
Stakeholder and Community Engagement Manager              Construction Manager 
Lendlease Development       Hutchinson Builders 
0438 468 536         0419 762 437 
Shannon.volp@lendlease.com                        Timothy.Ferguson@hutchinsonbuilders.com.au             
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